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CAPE ELIZABETH PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP NOTICE

TO INTERESTED RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS

IN THE VICINITY OF 4 GREENVIEW DRIVE
At a meeting on Tuesday , April 6, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Jordan Conference Room at 320 Ocean House Road, the Cape Elizabeth Planning Board will review a request by  Christian Townsend, on behalf of Francis Tighe, for an amendment to the previously approved Greenview Drive subdivision to expand the building envelope for the lot located at 4 Greenview Drive (R5-24-2), Sec. 16-2-5, Subdivision Amendment.
 Written comments can be sent by e-mail to capecitizen@capeelizabeth.org In addition, Members of the Public will be provided an opportunity to comment at the end of each item. Speakers will have up to 3 minutes per person, 15 minutes total per item, with additional time subject to the discretion of the Planning Board Chair. Members of the public are strongly encouraged to direct their comments to the standards of review, which are found in the ordinance cited above. The Town of Cape Elizabeth offers feeds of frequently updated content, including Planning Board agendas, on our Web site. Subscribing to one or more of our feeds alerts you to when a Web page has been updated.  http://www.capeelizabeth.com/agenda_rss_form
For more information, please contact the Town Planner at 799-0115. 








